
Christ The King Leadership Evangelism and Outreach Minutes Dec 5 2023
Attending, C Hoffmann, P Hoffmann, J Nealy, B Probleski

Regrets: : P Daniel F Walls, R Honish, B Probelski

Old Business:

 Stone Soup 132 pints of Italian Meatball soup 12/2, next event is 12/16 – Sheperd’s Pie. Saukville Food Pantry is 
donating a commercial refrigerator/freeze to CTK Stone Soup when they relocate to a new facility early 2024.

 60-60 Candy sale planned after church 12/10, candy making Sat 12/9 at church
 Need more gift bags for visitors. Fern will look into purchasing more bags. Pastor developed a nice letter to add 

to the bags. Bags to include a mug, letter, flyer, candy / snack, something to refer to Stone Soup. 
 Quilting – has restarted for the 2023-2024 season
 Sister Circle- has restarted for the fall season
 Mt Meru – looking to add a back up delegate. Paul is in contact with Marty Manley, Mt Meru Synod Chair to 

provide a Mt Meru speaker at an upcoming service now looking for a Sunday in January. Confirmation of a date 
is pending.

 Trunk or Treat October 28th, great success, over 300 attendees
 Spaghetti Dinner at United Methodist – Nov 28th, silent auction for Lighthouse a great success, almost $10K 

raised
 Birthday announcements have started once a month on first Sunday


New business:

 Look into increased contact with Redeemer. Pastor to discuss with Pastor Lisa. Request to have CTK assist with 
serving a meal at 11:45am after church some Sunday before March 2024 

 December Baby Shower for Jesus, Dec 17th – Connie and Sue D are developing, Connie is handling food, Sue is 
handling the program. Look to announce in the next two newsletters and during Mission Moments. Event will be 
after the 9:30 loint service at CTK

 Christmas Eve morning – no Sunday service, but suggestion to having people gather at church and distribute 
cookies to workers, Harbor Home, …

Next meeting is moved to Tuesday, Jan 9th at 6:30 at CTK . Please note, I will be out of town Jan 2. Moved to the 
second week to space from the holidays. If this is not possible, please contact me. Thanks, Paul


